

NEWSLETTER/CYLCHLYTHYR

SPRING/GWANWYN 2

Our designated safeguarding officers are: Jamyn Beesley: 07495158404 Ross Fitzpatrick: 07458073279 Caroline Joy: 07458079269

Dosbarth Gwdihw









Dosbarth Gwdihw have had another busy half term.

P and K enjoyed creating collages for our Eisteddfod competition.

World Book Day celebrations were great fun.

C did some shopping in the class Pet Shop with Mr. Kiley.

Y thoroughly enjoys Sensory Circuits.

Gwych! Great!

Pupils in Cadno created some amazing 'Dragon's Eyes'

They have enjoyed Forest Schools with Miss W, exploring changes and experiencing some Wow moments together!

R and M enjoyed the World Book Day Celebrations. R even came with his own beanstalk!

Rhagorol! Excellent!

Dosbarth Robin Goch





Dosbarth Cadno



Robin-Goch have really enjoyed our new Trikes.

K loved experimenting with paint.

R smashed the interactive fractions job out of the park.

Da iawn! Well done!

Dosbarth Broga

Dosbarth Broga celebrated R's birthday at Barry Island.

The boys completed their Big Maths jobs at Aberavon beach. They certainly make the most of the outdoors!

R and L participated in a 'Spark Lab' work shop and were blown away by the chemical changes they experienced.

Gwych! Great!



Dosbarth Pry-Copyn

Pry Copyn had lots of fun making their own Red noses to celebrate Comic Relief.

They had a wonderful experience at Techniquest.

There are three very important parts of the brain involved in Feelings and Thinking, they explored what happens to each part.

Da iawn! Well done!

Dosbarth Draenog

Dosbarth Draenog went to Caerphilly Castle.

R enjoyed researching his family crest. A designed his own family crest.

L is a whizz at Jenga and beat Mrs. Joy every time.

Gwych! Great!



Parent & Carer meeting dates:

07.05.2025 - 1.00-2.30

11.06.2025 1.00-2.30 Activity with your child session.

02.07.2025 - 1.00-2.30

We hope you are able to join us for these sessions. Dr. Al is on hand to provide you with support and advice.

Pupils return to school on Monday 28th of April,





ed dressing up for

Staff thoroughly enjoyed dressing up for World Book Day.

The boys enjoy their weekly session with Sensai Rob.

